
Hello Kitsumkalum, 

 

Over the long weekend, the fire ban will remain in 

effect. I am very hopeful that I will be able to lift the 

fire ban after this long weekend.  

 

Stay tuned and thank you for helping our 

community remain safe!  

 

Happy long weekend,  

 

Joel Brousson  

Kitsumkalum Band  

Emergency Program Coordinator  

C: 250-631-9511 
 


